Evans, Bill

From: Schull, Dustin

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2023 9:51 AM
To: Evans, Bill

Subject: Grant Support Request

Bill,

Thanks for the quick call today and | hope you all had a blast in New York.
As | mentioned we are applying to the Local Government Grant Program through Oregon State Parks.
This grant would make it possible for the city to replace the aging public restroom at Boones Ferry Park.

The new restroom would be a modern replacement for the current 33 year old restroom. The new 2 individual user,
none gender specific, fully ADA compliant restroom would be a great improvement for the community. Leveraging grant
funds will help to make this project a reality in a shorter timeframe.

We are hoping to get a letter of support from a member of the DEI committee. By building a new restroom that is none
gender specific and ADA accessible we feel this project aligns closely with the DEI committees mission and vision. A
letter of support would be greatly appreciated and help to show the grant committee the high value the community of
Wilsonville puts on projects that foster a feeling of belonging in our community.

It would be great to have the letter by the end of March if possible. If you need more information or | can help further
please let me know.

Thank you as always,

Dustin Schull
Parks Supervisor
Wilsonville Parks and Recreation

Main: 503-783-PLAY
Direct: 503-570-1544

Cell: 503-347-6541
dschull@ci.wilsonville.or.us
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